
 

 
 
 

Dear Parents and Families: 
 
During this countdown to Thanksgiving, we’re thankful to the NYC iSchool 
administrators, teachers and staff for all that they’ve done to make this 
challenging time a little bit easier for our students. 
 
And, as you may know, the NYC iSchool relies on the PA to raise funds to support 
the enriched learning environment our students experience every day.  
 
This year is very unique and we hope to use these funds to make the remote 
learning experience better for everyone. Specifically, PA funds will support:  

• Zoom Educator Pro accounts for every teacher 
• Pear Deck Premium (educational software) 
• Hardware purchases (computers and iPads) 
• Painting supplies for art classes 
• Music software and equipment for classes 
• Professional books for teachers 

We’re asking you to give what you can—whether it’s $5 or $500—as every dollar 
helps provide quality education to every NYC iSchool student.  

There are three easy ways to do this: 1. Simply click this link which will take you 
directly to the donate page on the PA website, 2. Mail checks payable to: NYC 
iSchool PA, 131 Avenue of the Americas, Fifth Floor, New York, NY 10013 or 3. Ask 
your student to drop off an envelope to school staff. 

Also, many companies have a corporate matching gift program. If yours does, 
your donation may be doubled at no additional cost to you! Please check with 
your HR department to see if your company will match your donation to the 
NYC iSchool PA. To do so, you’ll need the PA’s tax ID number (EIN): 46-2510452. 

Final note: The NYC iSchool PA is a 501(c)(3) organization, so your donation is tax-
deductible to the extent permitted by law. We will send documentation of your 

https://nycischool-pa.org/donate-3/
https://nycischool-pa.org/


contribution to use for your taxes. 
 
Wishing you a safe rest of the Fall and thank you so much for supporting our 
school! 

Warmly, 
 
The NYC iSchool PA 
 

 
 

 


